
From: Allison Tanner 
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 9:08 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment on Docket #23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear NH PUC Clerk, 
 
I am writing in support of the NH Saves program in Docket 23-068. I live in Portsmouth, NH. New 
Hampshire needs to support programs that help its citizens save money by reducing energy usage, and 
NH Saves does just that.  Please conserve this program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allison Tanner 
 


